
CURRENT WEDNESDAY NIGHT STUDY 

If you haven’t yet, be sure to grab a chronological 
Bible. They’re our free gift to you in 2022! Jump in 
and join our reading plan with these chronological 
Bibles anytime this year!

 
 

MOM’S LIFE

Mom’s Life is meeting in the Kid’s Chapel from 9:30- 
11:00 AM every Thursday. You won’t want to miss 
this time of discipleship and fellowship. 

MEN’S BOOK STUDY - TUESDAY

Every Tuesday, from 10:30 AM - Noon, join a group 
of men that are meeting weekly to discuss a chapter 
of their most recent book. The current book is 
Confident Faith: Building a Firm Foundation for Your 
Beliefs.

MEN’S BIBLE STUDY - WEDNESDAY

In addition to Pastor Stephen’s Wednesday night 
study, a men’s group is currently meeting from 
6:30 - 7:30 PM for a video study with Dr. Tony Evans 
entitled “The Power of Knowing God”.
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FINANCIAL FOCUS 

March Tithes & Offerings 		  $133,755
March Expenses 		           	 $122,616
March Surplus  	                      	 $11,139
YTD Tithes & Offerings                    	 $373,925
YTD Expenses 			         	 $374,610
YTD Deficit				    ($685)
Average Weekly Worship Attendance:	487

 
NATIONAL DAY OF PRAYER ZOOM 
MEETING 

May 5th is National Day of Prayer! Our prayer ministry 
will be hosting a Zoom meeting at 7:00 PM for all 
those interested in joining us to pray for our church, 
our local and state government, as well as our nation. 
The Zoom link will be sent via a church-wide email. 

“

“Do nothing from selfish ambition or 

conceit, but in humility count others more 

significant than yourselves. Let each of you 

look not only to his own interests, but also 

to the interests of others.”

Philippians 2: 3-4
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MINDI AND MITZI BRACY JOINT WEDDING 
SHOWER  

On May 15th, join us from 2:00 - 3:30 PM for a come-
and-go shower for Mindi and Mitzi Bracy and help us 
celebrate their engagement to James and Andre! 
Here are some registration links for Mindi and Mitzi! 
www.theknot.com/jamesmindi
www.theknot.com/mitziandandre

VBS GENERAL TRAINING MEETING

On May 15th, from 3:00 - 5:00 PM we’ll be hosting a 
general training for this year’s upcoming VBS. 

SENIOR ADULTS TO ARTISAN THEATRE

On Saturday, May 21st from 2:00 - 6:00 PM, our senior 
adults will be attending a showing of Steel Magnolias at 
the Artisan Theatre. Contact Stewart Koontz for more 
information or to sign-up. 

YTH SENIOR RECOGNITION
	
On May 22nd, in both services, we’ll be honoring our 
seniors of the graduating class of 2022! 

IMRE PATKAI PIANO RECITAL

From 2:00 - 3:30 PM on May 22nd, North Fort Worth 
will be hosting Imre Patkai’s 2022 piano recital in our 
Worship Center. 

JONATHAN ELY AND TAYLOR GASKINS’ 
WEDDING SHOWER

North Fort Worth is hosting a Wedding shower for the 
future Ely’s on Sunday May 22nd, from 1:30 - 3:00 PM in 
the Youth Room (room 304)

MEN’S MINISTRY COOKOUT

On Saturday, May 28th, from 5:30 - 7:30 PM our 
summer men’s cookout will be taking place! Contact 
Mark Jackson for more information! 
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NEW MEMBERS

Mike and Lynnette Ortego - Baptism 

Kyle and Breelyn Sustrik - Baptism

Phyllis Taylor - Baptism 

MEDIA TEAM 

We have a great need right now in so many areas 
of our media ministries, including student ministry, 
contemporary and traditional worship, as well as 
our online and social ministries! We’re currently 
experiencing the largest shift in communication in the 
last 500 years! We need you! 

If you’d like to hear more about how you can serve, 
please email jb@northfortworth.com.

KIDS AND STUDENTS VOLUNTEERS

Our Kid’s Ministry and Student Ministry are both in 
need of volunteers to lead groups and students within 
their ministries. If you have an interest in serving with 
kids, please email SallyCook@northfortworth.com, 
or MarkJackson@northfortworth.com if you have an 
interest in serving with students. 


